
 

 

 

September 29, 2020 
 
 
Bruce Gilley and Eric Louw 
Sent via email: gilleyb@pdx.edu; e.louw@uq.edu.au  
 
Dear Dr. Gilley and Dr. Louw, 
  
Please accept this letter as formal notice of our intent to cancel the series agreement for the 
series Problems of Anti-Colonialism.  
 
We relinquish all claims, rights, and duties stipulated in the Lexington Books series 
agreement offered on February 26, 2020, and signed by the publisher on March 17, 2020.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Julie E. Kirsch 
Senior Vice President & Publisher, 
Rowman & Littlefield 
 
cc: Joseph C. Parry, Senior Acquisitions Editor 
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